IN THE HIGH COURT AT CALCUTTA
APPELLATE SIDE

NOTIFICATION

No. 1524 - RG. Date: 17.04.2020.

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that in terms of the Order dated 6™ April, 2020 in
Suo Motu Writ Petition (Civil) No. 5 of 2020 passed by the Hon'ble Supreme Court of India and the
letter of the Secretary General, Supreme Court of India dated 10/04/2020, the following 5 (five) digit
helpline numbers are now functional and operating to ensure due communication of any complaint
with regard to the quality or audibility of feed during the proceeding of a case through video

conference or immediately after its conclusion:

Calcutta High Court - Kolkata 14607
Calcutta High Court — Port Blair Bench 14608
Calcutta High Court — Jalpaiguri Bench 14609

It is notified that for the present, incoming calls only from BSNL landline or mobile numbers are

acceptable through these helpline numbers.

By Order,
Sd/-
[Rai Chattopadhyay]

Registrar General.



